
 

 CENTRAL COLUMBIA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
4777 Old Berwick Road 
Bloomsburg, PA 17815 

 
 
The Central Columbia Safety Committee held the monthly meeting on Tuesday April     
01, 2008   in the District Office Board Room. Chairperson Ralph DeFrain called the 
meeting to order at 7:15 A.M. 
 

1. Roll Call 
Members Present: Annette Lowery, Jean Flick, Doug Brown, 
Ralph DeFrain. 
 
 

Minutes for the March meeting were read.  
 
2. Old Business:  

a. Check for proper chemical storage in all areas. 
b. Check for playground safety (A check is also done every week by 

custodians.) 
c. Do something for bicycle safety. 
d. Check playing fields for safety. 

 
3. This month’s checklist:  

a. Check out school injuries since September. 
b. Check out comp claims 

 
4. Concerns:  

a. Mrs. Flick expressed concerns about the defibrillator in the MS. The alarm 
did not sound when unit was pulled out. Ralph will check the sensor 
batteries and cabinet. 

b. Concerns about Fire Drills in the Middle and High Schools. Principals will 
be reminded of the importance of conducting fire drills. 

 
5. Adjournment: 7:40 A.M. 
 
The next meeting, the yearly re-training, will be scheduled for May 22, 2008 at 7:30 
A.M. in the District Office Boardroom.   


